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EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

The state of Maine should not allow other states to dump their hazardous waste in Maine.

If one state makes stringent rules applying to hazardous waste, such Massachusetts, then
Maine should apply equally or more stringent laws regarding waste disposals. Maine does not
want to end up looking like Massachusetts. Fortune 500 companies only want more money
above the common welfare of state residents.

Don't let the big corporations exploit our beautiful lands.

Respectfully,
Andrew Banks
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